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The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (Illinois EPA) is required to maintain a list of all approved 
permit modifications and must publish a notice once a year in a State-wide newspaper that an updated list 
is available for review. A list of all the approved Resource Conservation and Recovery Act (RCRA) 
permit modifications to any initial, renewal, and standardized applications requested by permittees in 
2024 can be obtained by contacting the community relations coordinator below: 

 
 

Sarah Brubaker, Sarah.Brubaker@illinois.gov 
Illinois EPA 
PO Box 19276 
Springfield, IL 62794-9276 
TDD phone number (866) 273-5488 
Office phone number (217) 786-0790 

 
 

This notice is intended to satisfy the requirements of 35 Illinois Administrative Code 703.280(i) regarding 
public notice for RCRA permit modifications. 
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